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I think an audit of the transportation  Department is overdue. I also believe the 

divisions within should account for their expenditures. The use it or lose it way of 

managing funds is not in our interest. Our fuel prices here in Oregon right now are 

about $1.00  per gallon than  the prices around Austin Texas. I am very opposed to 

any more increases in fuel taxes. John KarrpKarrp 


